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Hello, 
 
If you have received this memo directly from BTF management, then you have been chosen to be a part of a 
documentary that will concentrate on the history of gospel music in the English-speaking regions within the 
West Indies.  
 
If you are interested in being a part of this historical project, please respond to us via email 
behindthefabrictv@gmail.com.  
 
In your email response, please make sure to include: photo of passport identification, professional head shot 
photo, your biography and a WhatsApp number that you may be contacted to coordinate film schedule.  
 
Once we receive your response, we will email an e-sign agreement through small PDF. A film schedule will be 
created upon receipt of your individual e-sign agreement. 
 
We are aiming to start filming in August of 2023. Our film crew will be traveling to various islands within the 
Caribbean to interview current gospel music veterans. 
 
In time, Behind The Fabric will be a household name in journalism for inspirational TV production 
throughout the diaspora.  
 
As it relates to journalism, there are no compensation for being a source (a person featured in a 
documentary), but we will take into consideration any hardships, in reference to travel accommodations. As a 
film production we associate payment with actors, and people in documentary are not actors. A documentary 
is a preservation of history, by way of using witnesses and experts who are well versed in the subject matter. 
Therefore, it is unethical to pay a source or participant for sharing history. 
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